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Dear Student,

Education 469 - Thinking in Sound 

Please note: 

The first class for this course will be held on Monday, January 4th, at 4.30pm in room 
MPX 7610, and not on January 11th. 

I hope you can all attend on January 4th. 

The reason for this is that there will be no class on January 11th since I am away in 
Europe that week. By holding a class on January 4th you will not miss a session. On 
January 4th I will be giving you work to last until January 18th, when the second class will 
be held. 

I hope you have a relaxing and enjoyable holiday in the meantime. 

See you on January 4th! 

Best wishes, 

Robert Walker, 
Professor.


